
STAY HOME
T H E  M O N T H L Y  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  T H E  D O V E R / K E N T

C O U N T Y  M E T R O P O L I T A N  P L A N N I N G  O R G A N I Z A T I O N  

M A Y  2 0 2 0

Covid 19

SPECIAL
EDITION 

CRISIS 

WE ARE WORKING HARD FROM HOME..

T H E  M T P  I S  I N  P R O G R E S S  A N D  C O M I N G  S O O N !

We are working hard on the MTP, and we have also amended

our Public Participation Plan to include virtual meetings! Yes,

the weirdness of this time still continues, but so does all the

work that keeps things running! We have had staff meetings

and the Priority Working Group meetings for the MTP on our

computers and are looking forward to having our June PAC

and TAC meetings the same way. Jim Galvin even went to a

conference virtually, and Helen Wiles did a webinar with

AMPO. If you need anything from any of us, please feel free

to email. We all have email access at home.

There is light at the end of the tunnel, and we are looking

forward to the day when we can meet in person again. Until

then, please be safe!  Thank you to all of you who are

working the front lines.  Thank you to all who are simply

staying home. We are here for you!!

June Meetings will be virtual.

Training Coming Soon!

 

Cathy Samardza is keeping limited

office hours. You can reach her

normally on weekdays from 12-4pm


